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Our school is a friendly and vibrant community, where all of God’s children 

flourish and gain the knowledge, wisdom and skills needed to care about 

themselves, their community and their world. 

Headteacher’s Update 

Prayer of the Week 

Safety Alert  - Please can all Parents and Carers ensure that their children are supervised at all times in our local parks after school.   

Thank you for your vigilance and care. 

Friday 17th November 2023 

 

Dear God, 
Thank you for family and friends, they help us 
not to feel lonely and are there when we need 
them. Please help us to be better friends and 
to help the homeless to have water and food.  
Help us be kind to our friends and family.  
Amen 
Jack Year 4, Arthur P Year 3, Elijah Year 3 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Once again, we have packed an awful lot into a week and have 
had so much fun. It all began with hundreds of odd socks as we 
took time to celebrate our differences and to be grateful for all 
the wonderful friendships we have within the school. As 
Friendship is one of our school values, we have focused this 
week on some of the qualities that make a good friend and 
have considered how we can be fantastic friends to all the 
people around us.  

Personally, I have had the privilege of seeing the children 
displaying these qualities of friendship all over the school. As 
one child walks through the door at the start of the day, 
another one runs over to them to give them a hug. As one 
child starts to search in their pencil case for a decent pencil, 
another one hands over a sharpened one straight over. As one 
child falls over in the playground, another one rushes to pick 
them up. All around the school, you can't help but bump into 
collections of children being so kind and so caring. 

Not only am I seeing wonderful acts of kindness, but I'm 
hearing the joyous sound of Nativity songs being sung, 
ushering in the season of Christmas. The children are learning 
the lyrics and the Christmas story is coming to life once again.  

Speaking of singing, the Young Voices Choir is sounding 
amazing and another lasting memory of the week was seeing 
how happy it made our wonderful Site Manager, Mr Reeve, as 
he listened to the dulcet tones of the children as they sang 
'Walking on Sunshine' with Katrina and the Waves and 'On the 
Moon' with the Police. 

And finally, on Wednesday the Year 3 children welcomed Chris 
and Harriet from Ootiboo to St Mary’s. They came in to work 
with the children in Year 3 and spoke about, ‘Why Money 
Matters,’ a book written for children by Deborah Meaden from 
the ‘Dragons’ Den.’ They talked about earning money, saving 
money and spending money, and it was so lovely to hear them 
planning the next 20 years of their lives as they returned to 
class! 

Speaking of money. we are aware that there are a number of 
wonderful things taking place in the coming days and many of 
them are asking for a donation. As a number of us are a little 
tight on money, we want you to know that your donations, no 
matter how small, are greatly appreciated and gratefully 
received. And so today, on Children in Need Day, the children 
of St Mary's would like to join me in thanking you all for 
everything you do to support our school. 
Have a fantastic weekend everyone, 
Amanda 




